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Thank you to all our families that attended our Fall Festival! We 
owe the success of the evening to your generosity & participa-

tion. A HUGE thank you to all our parents and friends that assist-
ed in the baked goods and candy donations this year. The festival 
was fun for all! We have posted pictures on our Facebook page. If 

you haven’t already, please find us and “like” us on Facebook. 
We post pictures, inform parents of upcoming events and share 

interesting articles on the Wellington Academy page. 
 

November has arrived and the year is quickly winding down. We 
will begin to think about families and the spirit of giving this 

month. The center will be holding a canned food drive starting 
November 6th and ending on Friday, November 17th. We will do-
nate all items collected to a local charity in need. The classroom 
with the most participation will win a pizza party for their class!  

 
 

This month the children will be learning about pilgrims and native 
Americans and the first feast. The children will recreate their own 

first feast on Thursday, November 16th, during their normal 
lunch times. They will make hats and eat a traditional Thanksgiv-

ing feast!  
 

Our holiday programs are also on the way, please refer to the 
“December Dates to Remember” page in the newsletter for dates 

and times for all that is happening in  
December. 

 
Parents Night Out will be held Friday, November 17th from 6:30-
11:30. The cost is $15 per child, and siblings are welcome! We 

will have dinner, movies, games and lots of fun! This is a pajama 
party, so bring your child in his or her jammies! Sign up is located 
at the front desk. Pre-Payment is required and we must have at 

least 10 children to hold this event!  

Happy Birthday to all our 
friends celebrating this 

month!!! 
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Stella D. 

Kamden G. 
Aryanna O. 

Luca P. 
Logan R. 
Rylan S. 

Chelsea W. 
Derlynne W. 
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TJ Z.  



Developmental One: 
It is finally starting to feel like fall. October was a 

great month, we welcomed a few new faces as well as 
celebrated Halloween and had lots of fun at our fall 
festival. During the month of November we will be 

talking about families and giving thanks. If you have 
not already done so, please bring in a family picture 
for our picture wall. The children love to see familiar 
faces if they are ever having a rough day. We are par-
ticipating in a school wide canned food drive, please 
help us help others during the holiday season. As the 
weather starts to change, please make sure your child 
has weather appropriate clothes on each day as well as 
weather appropriate clothes in their cubby in case of 

an emergency. Thank you for allowing us to be such a 
big part of your child’s lives, we are thankful to have 

them in our class.  

Developmental Two-A: 
Thank you to all of our families that out to the Fall 

Festival, we hope that you had as much fun as we did. 
During the month of October we welcomed new stu-
dents as well as new teachers! It is time to bring in 
wipes again, please make sure you bring in a 200 

count package of wipes as soon as possible. As the 
month comes to an end, we would like to remind our 
parents to empty their child’s cubbies so that we can 

clean them and wipe away all the germs from the 
month! Please remember that our classroom door is 

always open, feel free to ask any questions or express 
any concerns that you may have. We are looking for-

ward to a great month! Happy Thanksgiving!  

Developmental Two-B: 
It is finally starting to feel like fall! With the nice 
weather, comes lots of fun and exciting activities. 

Things like canned food drives, traditional 
Thanksgiving feasts, long weekends and much 

more! Keep an eye our for any flyers or reminders 
that we may have posted on our Parent Board. 

Thank you to everyone who showed up to our fall 
festival. We loved seeing everyone. As the weath-

er starts to change please make sure you update 
the clothes in your child’s cubby, as they will 

need weather appropriate clothes that fit. We are 
so blessed to be apart of your children’s lives. 

Thank you for sharing them with us. D2B wants 
to wish everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving!  

 

Developmental Three-A: 
November is all about giving thanks and fami-

lies. We are so thankful for all of our D3A 
families. Our Fall Festival was a big hit and 

we were so happy to see so many familiar fac-
es. During November there is a lot of exciting 
and fun things happening, so please read our 

Parent Board daily. Our annual Fall Feast will 
be held during our lunch time on Thursday, 

November 16th. Also, during this time we will 
be having a canned food drive to help those 

who are less fortunate, there will be a donation 
box inside our classroom from November 6th–

November 17th. Please remember that our 
learning time starts at 9am sharp, so try and 

have your child here by that time. Thank you 
for all that you do!  

Developmental Three-B: 
This month we have many exciting activities planned for the kids! November 16th we will be host-

ing our traditional Thanksgiving Feast during your child’s lunchtime where we will wear festive 
hats, talk about the first thanksgiving, and eat a traditional home-cooked thanksgiving meal. Start-
ing the 6th of November we will be having a school wide canned food drive. During this time of 

year it is important to teach your children about helping those who are less fortunate. Also, a 
friendly reminder that Wellington will be CLOSED on Thursday, November 23rd and 24th in hon-
or of the Thanksgiving holiday. We hope that everyone has a blessed holiday. As the weather gets 
cooler, please do not forget to label your child’s jacket. Also, the holidays are right around the cor-
ner. We would like to get a head start on our shirts for our Holiday Program. So we are asking that 

a plain white t-shirt is brought in for each child. Thank you for sharing your child with us. 



VPK A: 
Autumn is here! (Florida autumn that is) This month we are continuing to learn letters of 

the alphabet (Mm, Nn, Oo & Pp) and numbers (9 & 10). We will be making a pile of 
leaves to jump in and throw, so please bring in as many leaves as you can. There is a lot 

going on in November; World Kindness Day, Fall Feast, Trike-a-Thon, Canned Food 
Drive, and of course Thanksgiving Day. Be sure to check our parent board so that you’ll 
know exactly what is going on. Wellington Academy is closed Thursday, Nov. 23rdand 

24th in honor of Thanksgiving. All of your involvement in your child’s VPK education is 
outstanding. Some things you can work on at home are counting objects, how to spell sight 

words & noticing things that belong in a group or that do not belong. We LOVE having 
such a fun, smart and caring group of students. Thank you for sharing your children with 

us, we are grateful to be such an influential part of their lives.  

VPK B:  
Happy November! :) We are almost done with the first half of our school year, time is fly-
ing by!!! Please don't forget about our Trike-A-Thon and the donation envelopes we have 
sent home! The holidays are approaching and we have a lot going on in the next 2 months, 
so please keep an eye on our parent board!!! Our canned food drive will start November 

6th and end on the 17th, the class who collects the most canned goods/non-perishable 
items will win a pizza party!!! November 17th is our Trike-A-Thon! Don't forget your 
child may bring their bike or scooter and they MUST have a helmet! There will be NO 
VPK on Wednesday November 22nd, and we will be closed Thursday November 23rd 

and Friday November 24th! Please make sure you are checking your child's folder at least 
every Friday, if not each day! Please continue to work on sight words with your child! We 

will be sending home progress reports. If you have any questions, please let us know!!! 
We hope you have a great month and a Happy Thanksgiving!! 

VPK C/D: 
Happy November! We had great fun during the exciting month of October. During 
the month of November we will be focusing on families and being thankful. We are 

asking that each child bring in a family photo. We will be working on the letters 
Qq, Uu, Ss, Hh and Bb, the numbers 9 & 10 as well as the shapes triangle and 
heart, along with the colors purple and brown. We will be having our annual 

Thanksgiving Potluck Luncheon, on November 21st at 12:15pm. This is a great op-
portunity for families to meet and for the kids to make new friends. It has been a 
huge success in years past and this year will be no exception. This event will be 
held on the playground. More details will be given out as it approaches. We are 

thankful for all our wonderful students and their dedicated families.  



Wellington will be CLOSED on  
Thursday, November 23rd and  

Friday November 24th in  
observance of the  

Thanksgiving holiday.  
We wish your family a wonderful 

turkey day!! 

During this time of giving and think-
ing of others, we begin our Annual 
Canned Food Drive to help families 

less fortunate than ourselves. On 
Monday, November 6th, we will  

begin collecting canned food and non 
perishable items. The items collected 
will be donated to a local organiza-
tion. The drive will continue for two 

weeks. Thank you for choosing to 
share with us the joy of giving during 

this giving holiday!!! 

On Thursday, November 16th we will 
have our annual holiday feast with 
turkey and all the trimmings!! The 

children will make Pilgrim and Native 
American costumes and celebrate the 
first feast in STYLE!!!! The feast will 

take place during the children’s lunch 
hour.  

Thank you to all our parents who 
helped us with Fall Festival! We 
handed out OVER 65 POUNDS of  

candy! We could not have made that 
possible without the help of our 

amazing parents!  



S u n M o n  T u e W e d  T hu  F r i  S a t  
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November 2017 

Canned 
Food Drive 

Starts!!  

Fall  
Feast!! 

Ms.  
Mackenzie’s  

Birthday 

Wellington 
Closed  

Wellington 
Closed 

NO 
VPK! 

Canned 
Food Drive 

Ends!!!  

Ms. Ashley & 
Ms. Haydee’s 

Birthday! 

Trike-a-thon  
VPK & D4 

Ms. Rosie’s 
12 Year  

Anniversary!  

Ms. Flower’s 
Birthday!  

Ms. Ana’s 
24 Year  

Anniversary!  



December Dates to Remember: 
December 5th @ 4pm—D1 Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 6th @ 4pm— D2A Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 7th @ 4pm—D2B Trim-A-Tree 

 

December 12th @ 4pm—D3A Holiday Program 

 

December 13th @ 4pm— D3B Holiday Program 

 

December 14th @ 4pm— VPK A & B  
Holiday Program  

 

December 15th @4pm— VPK C Holiday Program 

 

December 19th @ 4pm—VPK A Gingerbread 

 

December 20th @ 4pm— VPK B Gingerbread 

 

December 21st @ 4pm— VPK C Gingerbread 

 

December 21st– “Ugly Christmas Sweater Party” 

 

December 22nd—Wellington CLOSES  
@ 12 NOON 

December 25th— WELLINGTON CLOSED 

December 29th— Wellington CLOSES  
@ 12 NOON 

January 1st– WELLINGTON CLOSED 

 


